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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
Kent County Closed on Monday, January 15th  

  
Dover, Del. – Kent County Offices will close on Monday, January 15th in honor of the 
Martin Luther King, Jr. holiday.  The closure includes the Recreation Center located at 
1683 New Burton Road, Dover and the Public Library at 497 S. Red Haven Lane, Dover.   

Trash collection will not be affected by this holiday and customers can expect pick up on 
regular days.  As a reminder, the week of January 15th – 19th is the last week for 
Christmas Tree pick-up. 

Also, the Levy Court will not meet on Tuesday, January 16th.   
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